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Dear Chairwoman Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe SB2231 is beneficial legislation.  There is a 
culture war raging against children by activists, and we need SB2231 to establish 
good policy.  Without the assistance of good policy like SB2231, students will be 
in lieu of learning their basic education, be busy trying to keep up with the 
required pronoun of the day or hour in addressing others.  Consider the following 
case in the link that students must keep straight.  Coming out as GENDER 

FLUID to my 4TH GRADE class🌈😏! #shorts - YouTube  This is absurd and 

policy is needed to maintain standards and education.  Notice it is all about the 
activist and not about the student or their education.  This needs to stop. 
 
Please give SB2231 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
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